
 

 

 

The Office of the Inspector General of the Intelligence Community 

Completes Review of the Office of the Director of National 

Intelligence Pandemic Preparedness and Response  

 

(August 2022) The Office of the Inspector General of the Intelligence Community (IC IG) 

completed a review of the Office of the Director of National Intelligence pandemic preparedness 

and response (INS-2021-002).  The review assessed ODNI emergency management plans and 

practices to mitigate the effects of a pandemic emergency, and determined the extent to which 

ODNI developed and implemented workforce health and safety measures in accordance with 

broader, governmentwide guidance.    

The report was submitted to the Director of National Intelligence and included three 

recommendations. 

 

 

For more information about the IC IG, please contact IC_IG_PAO@dni.gov or visit the IC IG’s websites:  

 

For career opportunities with the IC IG, please visit:  

https://www.dni.gov/careers  

 

To report allegations of waste, fraud, or abuse, please contact the IC IG: 

Hotline: 855-731-3260  

ICIGHOTLINE@dni.gov  
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